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Tuesday 21st June 2022
TO:
All Parents of Children Registered


at Newport CE Junior School
Dear Parent,

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION: BALLOT PAPER
The parents standing for election are listed on the ballot paper enclosed.  Personal statements of the candidates are attached.

The number of parent governors to be elected is one.  You should cast your vote by marking X in the box provided against the candidate(s) of your choice.  Each parent has one vote for each vacancy irrespective of the number of children s/he has at the school.  This means that in this election, you may vote for up to one candidate.  You may not cast more than one vote for the same candidate.  Should you do so your ballot paper will have to be declared ‘spoiled’ and discounted.

The ballot paper (Form 5) should be returned to me via your child or by email to lynne.stanley@taw.org.uk.  By 9am on Tuesday 28th June 2022.  Any ballot papers received after this time cannot be counted.

A “Parent”, in relation to this election, includes anyone who is not a parent but who has parental responsibility for, or who has the care of, a registered pupil at the school. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Nicola Moody

Headteacher


